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Post parking lot to close for safety course
The parking lot adjacent to Armstrong Hall and the Army Physical Fitness Research Institute (Buildings 314

&315) will be closed May 16 and 17 from 7 a.m. to 1 p.m. for motorcycle safety training.

   A complete schedule can be found here. 

http://www.carlisle.army.mil/banner/uploads/files/motorcycle09.pdf

